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 NEW LONDON-SPICER HIGH SCHOOL 
 101 FOURTH AVENUE SW 
 NEW LONDON,  MN  56273 
 Phone (320)354-2252     Fax (320)354-9001    

 

Dear Parents of Seniors: 
 
The yearbook staff is in full gear, trying to put all the pieces of the yearbook together.  The class 
of 2025 will be graduating and we want to make it as special as possible for them. 
 
As before, we will be placing the Baby Ads in the book and we need some ads!  If you would 
like to place a picture of your senior and a few sentimental words to go with it, now is the time to 
do so.  Just fill out the order form below, find a childhood or baby picture of your senior to be 
put in the yearbook, and make a check or money order out for $30.00 payable to New London-
Spicer High School.   
 
We will scan the photo and once in our files, we will crop to the appropriate size.  We will not 
damage the photos.  To have your picture returned to you in the spring of 2025, enclose a self-
addressed, stamped envelope.  We will be sure to get your special pictures returned.   
 
If the photo is digital, you may email it to holmquistc@isd345.org along with mailing in this 
form with payment. 
 
Mail to: 
New London-Spicer High School 
Attn:  Mrs. Holmquist 
101 4th Ave SW 
New London, MN  56273 
 
The deadline is Friday, March 14, 2025.  There is only space for 40 entries, so please order now - 
first come, first serve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cammie Holmquist 
Yearbook Advisor 
 
 
Parent(s) Name _________________________________________________________________ 
Senior Name ___________________________________________________________________ 

Amount Enclosed $30.00 __________ Check __________ Money Order __________ 

Your message to your senior:  (Please limit to 20 words or less) 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 
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